

Office of Student Affairs

April 27, 2020

Gabriella Ortiz, President Omega Phi Beta

Dear Gabriella,

It is with great pleasure to recognize Omega Phi Beta again this year with the IGC Group Award for Campus Involvement for the 2019-2020 class year.

Omega Phi Beta has received several nominations for this award. The membership of this organization has indeed gone above and beyond to contribute to the Utica College Community and the communities that stretch beyond the Utica College campus, offering a variety of programming and community service initiatives.

During the fall semester, Omega Phi Beta hosted the first ever "Yard Show" on the Utica College campus. The Yard Show was well received and very successful, I hope it will continue and become an annual event.

Thank you for all the good work you do for the Utica College Community.

Congratulations and best of luck throughout the remainder of the spring semester.

Fran Lucia
Office of Student Living and College Engagement
IGC Advisor